## Breese, Robert

_			
С	*	n	•
г	ľ	,,,	

Bernadette Hancock

Sent:

04 April 2017 14:38

To:

M&CP - Licensing

Subject:

Fwd: Planning application Disappearing Dining Club, Newbury Street

## Bernadette Hancock

Bernadette Halledek

## Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: 4 April 2017 at 14:16:49 BST

To: cityoflondon.gov.uk

Subject: Planning application Disappearing Dining Club, Newbury Street

## Dear Sirs

I opposed the previous application on this site and wish to again raise an objection against the current application.

I live in Bartholomew Close - a building which backs on to Kinghorn Street at the end of Newbury Street.

This is a residential area with very narrow streets - noise reverberates, and we residents are constantly disturbed by construction work in the day and social activity spilling out of 2 nearby pubs and general surrounding businesses in the evenings.

I believe that the grant of a seven day entertainment licence will result in great disturbance from staff, customers and suppliers coming and going, and from taxi traffic in these very narrow streets, particularly late at night, and at weekends.

Yours faithfully,

Bernadette Hancock

Bartholomew Close,